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The 8th Grade Science Fair was held this last Friday. Tyler Harris took the gold with his 
potato clock. Many other great displays and experiments were ranging from volcanoes to 
plant growth under different conditions. Congratulations to all the winners who posted 
below: 
 

Science Fair Results 
Place Name Prize 
1st Tyler Harris $100 
2nd McKenzie Sosa $50 
3rd Weston Bryson $25 
4th Gary Clark $15 
5th  Laura Taylor $10 

 
 
Our Annual Bake Sale will be held this 
Thursday afternoon in the gym. Please make 
plans to attend. All proceeds will go to paying 
for the 9th Grade field trip at the end of the 
year. The prices are as following 

Ø Cookies-Chocolate Chip & Peanut 
Butter:  

o Individual-$1.00 
o Half Dozen $3.00 
o Dozen $6.00 
o 25-$10.00 

Ø Cakes: 
o Chocolate-$10.00 
o White-$10.00 
o Red Velvet- $15.00 

Ø Brownies: 
o Individual-$1.00 
o Half Dozen $3.00 
o Dozen $6.00 
o 25-$10.00 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Are you interested in signing up for our Quiz 
Bowl team? Signups will be posted outside of 
Mr. Carrols' classroom. Quizbowl is an 
excellent opportunity for students to 
practice what they have learned in their 
classes and use them in a friendly 
competition. Our school has won the past two 

state championships. Join our winning 
tradition! 
 
Our Boys Basketball team finished its perfect 
season last night by capturing the district 
title by defeating Nettleton 54-40 on March 
1. This is our first district title in over ten 
years! Randy Wallace led the way with 15 
points and 7 rebounds, and 2 assists. Dennis 
and Gary Clark both added 13 points as well. 
Coach Turner said, "I am proud of this team 
and what they've accomplished; I can't wait 
to see what some of these boys do next." 
Coach Turner is in his first year at 
MacArthur and has a bright future at this 
school. 
 
Our 8th grade Arkansas History class recently 
visited the Arkansas State Capital. During 
their visit, they got to meet with Governor 
Asa Hutchinson and some local 
representatives. Our courses have been 
learning about how the state government 
works and functions. On the trip, they were 
able to see some of those functions happen. 
"It is always a fun trip!" Miss Lincoln, our 8th-
grade Social studies teacher, stated. "It gets 
our students interested in the content." 


